
TetraBrazil
Basingstoke

Dear Parent or Guardian,

I am writing to inform you that through a partnership with the school, TetraBrazil Soccer Schools will be starting an After 
School Clubs for Year R. At this present time we are having to adapt our sessions and times, to be in line with the 
schools Covid Risk Assessments.

Friday 11th June - Friday 16th July
Year R Multi-skills - 2:30pm-3:30pm - £30 @ £5.00 per session 

Once the school day has finished, children will be collected by the coaches and the session will begin as they are 
already changed ready for the session. Children are encouraged to bring suitable clothing for an outdoor session and 
should bring a coat if raining. Please be aware that sports clubs should not be treated as childcare and may need to be 
cancelled so parents must be prepared to collect at the end of the school day.

The sessions will be run on a first come first serve basis.

For more information on the after school sessions please contact ourselves on 07860938302 or email 
liam@tetrabrazilbasingstoke.com

To join our sessions, please head to the below website, register an account before selecting the Castle Hill Primary 
School After School Club that you wish your child to attend. If you encounter any issues please feel free to contact us 
on 07860938302, and we will assist you further. For more information on our programmes, or to book on, please visit 
the website below:

tetrabrazil-basingstoke.class4kids.co.uk

Thank you for your time.

Liam

TetraBrazil Basingstoke

liam@tetrabrazilbasingstoke.com


